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HPH Guidelines for Transfer to Pali Momi or Straub for Neurology Evaluation 

Effective February 27, 2017 

 

The following guidelines are designed to provide guidance to practicing clinicians regarding the 
transfer of patients for neurological evaluation and treatment. These guidelines are not intended 
to supersede the medical judgment of the attending provider. 

1. Conditions for which transfer is generally required due to the life threatening nature of the 
condition: 
a. Status epilepticus and neurology consultant not available 
b. Neurological conditions which require plasma exchange 
c. Acute stroke patients who are candidates for endovascular interventions 

 
2. Conditions that may require transfer: 

a. Neurological conditions when neurology consultant not available 
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